
Good Afternoon,  
 
My name is Andrea Serna-Pedraza and I am a resident of Wallingford, 
CT. I support HJ58 and HJ59 to allow for no-excuse absentee voting 
and early voting for Connecticut. Wallingford town residents 
appreciated the ability to drop off their ballots safely and efficiently 
this past election year. Many people who may not have voted in the 
past because of the limited voting times were able to vote for the first 
time in 2020 because they were given access to no-excuse absentee 
voting.  
 
Everyone's voice matters and everyone should have access to voting!  
 
Thank you, 
Andrea Serna-Pedraza 
Clifton St. Wallingford, CT 06492 
 


